
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Transfiguration Parish 
2023 Stewardship Committee 

 

Welcome to Kick-off Sunday! It is a time of 
new beginnings in so many ways. As we 
begin this new season of ministry, we invite 
you to consider the ways you sense God may 
be calling you—to share time and talent in 
different ways from financial stewardship.   
 
 
 

We are committed to sharing God’s love   
with even more people in this coming year 
and making a positive difference in the lives 
of the people in our community and beyond. 
We know that God is always about making 
things new — I am very excited about the 
places where God will lead us, places we  
will go together.  
 
 

May God bless you and your loved ones in 
this stewardship season.  
 

 

Faithfully, 
 
 
 

The Rev Kent Marcoux, Rector 


